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President’s Message - Loretta Carnes
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2015-2016
Local Officers

President

Loretta Clipperton Carnes

Home 222-0369  work 222-2369 

Vice President

Don MacDonell  586-6834

Immediate Past President

Doug Honeyford

525-7777 • Fax 675-6278

Secretary

Connie Zwarich  969-8496

Treasurer

Suzanne Fortin  673-2000

executive committee

George Faulkner  586-9793 ext 318

Gil Hartley 969-5476

Dave Carnes  222-0369

John Varney  674-1060

Chaplain

Tracey Urso  560-6681

DIRECTORS AT LARGE

Rob Rehill  662-0545  

Wayne McCuaig  942-3338

Don Delongchamp  675-8420

Jerry Giff  673-4299

Gil Charette  688-2381

Michael LePage  524-7882

Congratulations to our Executive for 2016/2017.  It is certainly great to part of 
such a wonderful team and I look forward to another exciting year. I appreciate 
the opportunity to represent our Council as President for another term. 

On April 7, we will install the new executive. Please join us at the Trevi and 
show your support.  We will also have a guest speaker from The Red Cross 
Society.  The Red Cross provides many services to our community and many 
are exclusive to seniors.

Our May meeting will be held on Thursday May 12 at the Steel Workers 
Hall. RSVP will be required. The cost for this event will be $25.  Please 
contact Connie Z or myself to reserve your ticket.  This is the annual Member 
Appreciation Night. Service Pins and other awards will be presented. 
Entertainment is being finalized and I am sure you will not be disappointed.

...and for our June meeting.  It is time for a backyard BBQ. I invite you to the 
Carnes’ home on Saturday June 4th for an afternoon of Texas Horseshoe, 
King Kubb, food and fellowship.  

Good of The Order 
In one of the latest UCT Bulletins we were top of the list for being a Blue 
Line Sponsor of the Hockey Tournament and the only Canadian Council to 
do so.
Our 2016 UCT Convention Community Service Project will be collecting NEW 
books for children ages 0 – 12 for Kosair Charities in Louisville.  Collecting 
books is an easy thing to ask our members to do, the one key thing is that 
they need to be new books, not used.  Let’s get a start on this project.  While 
Jerry is away books can be given to Connie Zwarich.
If you know of a member who is ill or know of the passing of a member 
please contact George Faulkner at 705 522 5289 ext 318  or e-mail george.
e.faulkner@gmail.com so we can send a greeting.



Left to right - New Inductees, Art Connor, Robert Gauthier,  Dave Carnes, John Varney,
Peter McLeod, Loretta Carnes

March Meeting - Connie Zwarich

The March 3rd meeting was our Elections. We had 21 members in attendance.  After the usual opening formalities 
and waiting for our meals Rob Rehill gave us a presentation on what to look for when purchasing a new computer. 
He is a new member and owner of Wizard’s computer Solutions. Rob used the analogy of an office desk to 
explain what the terms CPU and RAM mean and how much memory you would typically need.

Tracey Urso spoke about our new endeavour in battery recycling. She is in the final stages of setting up the 
program. We will have drop off spots throughout the city. We will have a container at each meeting. So start 
saving you alkaline batteries.

We inducted two members. Peter McLeod was sponsored by Loretta Carnes and Robert Gauthier was sponsored 
by Art Connors.

Dave Carnes presided over the elections. 

New officers for 2016 2017 are: 
President: Loretta Carnes
Past President: Doug Honeyford
Vice President:   Don MacDonell
Treasurer: Suzanne Fortin
Secretary: Connie Zwarich

Executive Committee: George Faulkner, Gil Hartley, 
John Varney, Dave Carnes
Directors: Tracey Urso, Jerry Giff, Rob Rehill, Gil 
Charette, Don Delongchamps, Mike LePage, Wayne 
McCuaig

Motion to adjourn by Art Connors  at 7:30 pm
Sherriff’s pot was won by Joe Wilcox.  We are just too well behaved so Joe only won $13.25
Members’s draw – a whopping $243.50  was won by Ed Cummings.  Sure pays to come out to meetings.
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MS Mother’s Day Carnations Fund Raiser  - Gil Hartley

Once again we have been asked to support this venture as we have in the past. Your local Council has agreed 
to do what we can and we are now requesting you support to assist with
	 •	 Unloading and sorting flowers and marrying them to advance orders
	 •	 Delivery of prearranged orders
	 •	 Selling potted plants at various locations
	 •	 Float drivers to replenish stock at selling locations
Selling locations for volunteers are:
* Tom Davies Square Thursday May 5th and Friday May 6th from 9:00am to 12:00pm and 12:00pm to 4:00pm
* LCBO Stores at Lively, South, End Marcus Drive, New Sudbury, Coniston and Val Caron
Shifts for these locations are on Friday May 6th and Saturday May 7th from 11:00am to 2:00pm, 2:00pm to 
5:00pm and 5:00pm to 8:00pm

Golf  - Don Delongchamp

This year our 17th Annual Charity Golf Tournament will take place July 23rd at 
Forest Ridge Golf Course in Chelmsford.

Wizard’s Computer Corner - Rob Rehill

How do files and folders work on my computer, and why should I get a 1 TB drive (Equal to 1000 GB) instead of 
a 500 GB drive?

Imagine your hard drive as a big filing cabinet.  In this filing cabinet you have a file folder called “Photos.” You 
can place all your photos in this one file folder, or you can place a file folder inside the one you already have and 
call it “Family Vacation 2014,” and place your vacation photos from 2014 into that file folder, so then you have a 
file folder inside a file folder.  With your computer you can place as many file folders inside other files folders as 
you like, and your pictures into any of the file folders of your choosing.  It may sound complicated, but picture it 
in your mind, because a computer’s hard drive acts literally almost exactly like a filing cabinet.  So where does 
this storage space (size of the hard drive) thing come in?  Well, quite literally it is the size of your filing cabinet.  
So if you have enough pictures to fill only ½ of a drawer, why would you buy an 8 drawer filing cabinet?  A 500 
GB drive will store about 46,000 pictures taken by the world’s best cameras.  Most people will be able to store 
125,000 pictures on a 500 GB drive, and those are pictures DIRECTLY from your digital camera.  Photos that 
come from the internet are usually smaller (it’s not unreasonable to store literally a million pictures downloaded 
from the internet on a 500 GB drive.)  Most people don’t need more than 500 GB.  However if you download a lot 
of music or movies (They are quite a bit bigger, a single movie can take up to 1 GB or even more) then a bigger 
hard drive may be right for you.



Usually the Second Wednesday of

Usually the first Thursday of Each month
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Upcoming Events
April 7	 Membership
	 Meeting	
	 Trevi	
	 6:00 pm

April 13	 Executive Meeting	
	 Hour Glass 	
	 6:00 pm

May  4	 Executive Meeting	
	 Trevi	
	 6:00 pm

Scholarship - Tracy Urso 

Our local council offers two $1000 
Entrance Scholarships to the de-
pendents of paid up members.  
Applicant Eligibility: Dependents 
of members must be entering their 
first year at a post- secondary insti-
tution.  Applications can be down-
loaded from our website.
http://sudbury.act-uct.com/Form-
BursaryApplicationSmall.pdf
Applications must be submitted by 
June 15, 2016.
For further information contact 
Tracey Urso at atmurso@hotmail.
com
Information regarding other avail-
able scholarships can be found at 
the UCT’s website.
www.uct.org/why-join-uct/scholar-
ship-programs 

April Birthdays
Apr 06	 MARIETTE LAGINSKI

Apr 06	 ROGER MICHAUD

Apr 08	 JAMES WILSON

Apr 12	 DANIEL COLEMAN

Apr 15	 BASIL BOUCHER

Apr 17	 JOSEPH CHARBONNEAU

Apr 20	 THERESA MAC LEAN

Apr 21	 RICHARD BAZINET

Apr 22	 GREGORY CONNOR

Apr 23	 GERALD GRAVELLE

Apr 25	 RON NETHERTON

Apr 27	 DENIS GAUTHIER

Apr 27	 HEATHER WILCOX

Apr 28	 CHRIS SHERIDAN

Apr 28	 JOE RUMLESKI

Apr 28	 MARLENE BILSBOROUGH

Apr 28	 ANDREW KATULKA

Apr 29	 JOSEPH WILCOX

May 12	 Membership
	 Meeting	
	 Steelworkers Hall  	
	 6:00 pm

June 4	 General Meeting 	
 	 Carnes Residence

June 22	 Executive Meeting	
	 Trevi	
	 6:00 pm

July 23	 Golf Tournament	
	 Forest Ridge GC



Sudbury Council 1051 Roses For The Living 2015 
 
 

Please look at all your fellow members. Nominate an individual you feel has 
gone above and beyond, not just this year, but also in years gone by. Think of 
someone who demonstrates the true meaning of ACT/UCT in what they do for 
the Club, the Community, and those they care about. 
 
Send your nomination form to Doug Honeyford, 1569 Regent Street S, Sudbury 
P3E 3Z7 or Fax 705-675-6278 

 
I wish to nominate______________________for the 2015 Roses For The Living 
Award.  I truly feel that he/she has earned this recognition 
by_________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________ 

 
 

Further Information regarding my nomination is available. 
 

Signed___________________________________________ 
Dated___________________________________________ 
Phone__________________________________________ 
 
Past recipients who have earned this honour include:  
Joe Wilcox, Rick Carrey, Gil Hartley, John Varney, Jerry Giff, Aces  
Michalutti, Gil Charette, Anita Thompson, Frank Musico, Glen Fowke, Bert  
Despres, Reg Manual, Jim Carrey, Ray Giroux, Chris Sheridan, Conny  
Houle, Gord Ward, Doug Honeyford 
Awards can be presented only once to a member.  
 
 
DUE  April 15, 2016 


